

Issue 1, 2022 SATAC Bulletin



Introduction

The SATAC Bulletin school edition is a newsletter for school staff and others who provide advice to future tertiary students.

Each edition of the Bulletin provides updates on SATAC services and admissions processes.

Contents

- 1. Applications for courses starting in 2022
- 2. TAFE SA Semester 2 2022
- 3. Counsellor Information Sessions
- 4. Student Information Sessions
- 5. SATAC Guide and university publications

Applications for courses starting in 2022

While most courses starting in Semester 1 2022 are now closed to applications, many are still open. Courses starting later in 2022, such as for the midyear intake, are also currently open. Applicants can use SATAC's Course Search to check which courses are still accepting applications.

TAFE SA Semester 2 2022

TAFE SA applications for courses commencing in Semester 2 2022 will open at 9:00am Adelaide time on Tuesday 26 April. Applications are free and submitted online through SATAC.

Applicants to some competitive TAFE SA courses are ranked by the date and time of application, so they should be encouraged to apply as soon as possible after applications open.

Contact SATAC

Level 6, 431 King William Street, Adelaide, SA 5000 Telephone (08) 8224 4000 or 1300 138 440 satac.edu.au











Counsellor Information Sessions

SATAC will once again hold information sessions in 2022 for school staff who advise and counsel prospective tertiary applicants. Similar to our 2021 sessions, we anticipate offering these sessions both face-to-face and virtually this year. There will be two types of information sessions – one of introductory nature aimed at staff new to their roles, and one for staff already familiar with the fundamentals of SATAC processes.

We plan to schedule the sessions between May and June. More information about our counsellor information sessions, along with invitations to register, is expected to be sent to schools later in Term 1

Student Information Sessions

Introduced in 2021, SATAC's student information sessions aimed at students in Year 12 will be back for 2022. These information sessions are being planned for Term 3 to align with the opening of the new admission cycle.

Further information about the information sessions, including the availability of dates and booking information, will be sent to schools in Term 2.

SATAC Guide and university publications

Order forms for the 2023 SATAC Guide and university publications will be emailed to schools in early Term 2.

We will also provide information about the publication delivery window at this time.

